
 
 

Aughton Christ Church C. E. Primary School 
Long Lane 
Aughton 
L39 5AS 

Lancashire 
 

Headteacher:   Mr D Kennedy         Tel: 01695 421391 
 

May 4th 2021 
Dear Applicant,  
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time to consider applying for the positon of class teacher at our 
school.  We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, positive and committed class teacher, who holds the best 
interests of children at the centre of everything they do.  The successful candidate will join a dedicated team 
of staff who work incredibly hard to ensure the very best for all the children in our community.    
 
At Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School, we believe the sense of wonder and discovery as a child 
begins their educational journey is a privilege to be part of.  Our staff are committed to ensuring exceptional 
learning experiences for every child and our school provides a vibrant and exciting environment and 
curriculum for each individual to grow and reach their potential. Our school is a place where we recognise 
the uniqueness of every child and ensure they develop spiritually, morally, academically, physically and 
emotionally. 
 
Through everything we do within school, we work towards our embedded mission statement:  
 

 To educate pupils intellectually, socially, morally, aesthetically, physically and spiritually within a 
school firmly based on Christian principles. 

 To enable pupils to develop their talents, establishing positive and realistic goals. 

 To promote Christian values within the school as exemplified by the life and teaching of Jesus Christ. 

 To encourage in pupils a sense of decency, respect for others, commitment, self-reliance, 
responsibility and a healthy self-esteem. 

 To help pupils to take their place in the community and to encourage an appreciation of the world in 
which they live. 

 To prepare pupils for the next stage of their education. 
 
If you have any questions please do hesitate to get in touch by contacting the school office.  Unfortunately, 
we are only able to offer the candidates who are shortlisted the opportunity to look around the school in a 
Covid-19 secure way and we plan to hold interviews the week beginning the 24th May 2021.  We will contact 
any shortlisted candidates with full details by Friday 21st May. 
 
I’d like to encourage you to take the opportunity to explore our website to find out about our “Caring 
Christian Community”.      https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/ 
 
Thank you very much for taking the time to consider becoming part of our very special school family.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr D Kennedy  
Headteacher  

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/

